



President QIU Yong Tsinghua University 30 Shuanqing Road, Haidian District Beijing 100084 P.R. China

Dear President QIU,

On behalf of the University of Helsinki, Finland, I would like to congratulate Tsinghua University on occasion your 110th anniversary! The contribution you have made to the advancement of research and education in China, and beyond, places your University among the globally leading institutions.

I was profoundly honoured for your extremely kind invitation to participate in the Global Forum of University Presidents, as I believe these types of events are essential in sharing best practice in strategic development, and a perfect opportunity to consider new opportunities for collaboration. Particularly in times such as these, joining forces across borders is essential for global health, and other grand challenges.

I do hope that the year of Ox will offer Tsinghua University all opportunities for growth and new investments, both intellectually and otherwise. Please accept my best wishes to you in person, and to the entire Tsinghua University academic community. May your next 110 years be equally great, or even greater than the first ones!

Best wishes.

Sari Lindblom

Care Coldon

